
St Mary’s Catholic First School Newsletter 

Friday 17th January 

 
 
The children have had another good week, with a focus on gymnastics in PE with Mr Treble and year 
4 starting their class Forest School session with "Mr B". The Rock Steady bands fill the school with 
music on a Friday and the rest of the week there is the sound of discussion, debate and opinion as 
our oracy skills begin to flourish.  
I wish you all a happy and restful weekend  

 
 
 

       Golden Padlock is back!! This week’s winner 
                              Edith Morris Haycorns 

 

           



 

                           Pictures from the week  

 

Above Below Our Maiden class enjoying playing hockey Friday afternoon, they have had a great time 
lots of smiley faces.  

 

 

 



 

 

 
Our Iceni Class are really enjoying the Forest school, exploring the field identifying habitats at our 
school site. Each session is incorporating free time where child led learning is encouraged. We are 
working with Primary Forest School & outdoor education, this is a wonderful opportunity for our 
children.   



 
A very special achievement for two of our year 2 children, Lily Ann and Eleri, Well done on 
winning The DOMVS children’s writing prize we are so proud of you.    

 

Upcoming events   

Year Group  Event  Date  

Whole School Parents Meeting  10th February 

Whole School Parents Meeting  13th February  

Whole School Finish for half term   Friday 14th February 

Half Term 

Whole School Return from half term  Monday 24th February   

Easter Holidays  

Whole School Break up for Easter  Friday 4th April 

Whole School Return to school Tuesday 22nd April 

 
 

Have a good weekend. P.Fearn 

 


